CAP Newsletter

January 2017 Issue 2 (2016-2017) Coastal Alternative Program LaDonna Pratt, M.S, Principal



Contents

Principal's News	1
CAP Reminders	1
Dress Code	2
Threats & Safety Concerns	2

Principal's News

Happy New Year and welcome back...let's plan for a terrific 2017 year! We are very excited to have the students back and we are looking forward to this semester with the students.

This month is Board Recognition Month. We would like to thank all participating school board members for their support and dedication to the Coastal Alternative Program; especially DISD & SFISD!

Thank you for all you do for us!

- LaDonna Pratt, CAP Principal



Congratulations & Well Wishes to the following students who have transitioned back to their home campuses:

Broussard, I. Clonninger, D.

CAP Reminders

- We would like to remind parents and students that CAP has a strict dress code policy that will be enforced. Students should adhere to the dress code on a daily basis.
- Upcoming Holidays (1/16; 2/20; 3/13-3/17 & 4/14)
- Early Release Dates (3/10; 4/13 & 5/26)
- STAAR/EOC Testing (3/28-3/31)
- 3rd 9 Weeks Ends: 3/10/17
- 4th 9 Weeks: 3/20-5/26
- Last Day of School for CAP Students is 5/26/17

Page 2 of 2 CAP Newsletter



CAP Dress Code

Boys Clean Shaven

No Jewelry or Piercings

Black/Navy Slacks Required (NO JEAN material pants)

White Collared Shirt, No Large Logos

Black, Navy, Brown, White Athletics Shoes

(No Colored Shoestrings)

Black, White or Brown Belt (Optional)

Grey Sweatshirt (Optional)

No Money Required

No Cell Phones or Other Electronic Devices

It is very important that students adhere to the dress code. We would like to request that parents assist in ensuring your student adheres to this policy.

"Education is not the learning of facts but the training of the mind"

> - Albert Finstein

Attendance Is important for students to be successful

academically. If your student will be absent please contact the Main Office 409-925-9700.

Tutorials Provided to students on Tuesdays & Thursdays

during school hours.

successful is provided for your student at CAP.

Students should **NOT** bring MONEY,

ELECTRONIC DEVICES, BACKPACKS or any

other items.

CAP CARES

Confide and Report Emergency
Situations

- 1. Telling is not tattling
- 2. Everyone's safety is important
- 3. Tell someone who can help
- 4. Your identity will be kept confidential

Threats & Safety Concerns

All DISD campuses promote safety and encourage any student who is aware of a threat to report it. The CAP staff consistently monitors students to promote a secure environment. If you have any concerns please contact CAP 409-925-9700.